
Don’t Forget!

Forest Fridays will continue every Friday, please 

remember appropriate clothing and footwear.

P.E. will continue on a Thursday. Children 

should come in their P.E. kit and it is our school 

policy to remove earrings or children can not 

take part. 

Please continue to support your child’s progress 

by reading at home at least four times a week.

Mathematics

We will be consolidating our addition 

and subtraction skills. We will introduce 

doubling and halving. We will be 

encouraging the children to 

independently record their number 

sentences and looking at measuring 

height, weight, length and capacity.

In R.E. this term we will be looking at 

the Christian story of Creation and 

asking “Why is the word God so 

important to Christians?”

Traditional Tales & Activities for this term:

Snow White- Mirror, Mirror on the wall self portraits.

Jack and the Beanstalk- Measuring, planting beans and writing 

instructions for planting beans.

Little Red Riding Hood- character descriptions and wanted posters.

Goldilocks and the 3 Bears- size comparison, writing letters.

Robin Hood- Learning and performing a poem.

Literacy

The children will be focusing on 

working independently – thinking of 

their own ideas to write and using their 

phonic strategies to read and write 

fluently. We will be asking the children 

to re-read their work back once they 

have finished writing.

We will be concentrating on correct 

letter formation and neat handwriting. 

In Music this term, we will be learning 

a range of Nursery Rhymes and 

performing them with instruments.

Our PSHCE will focus on 

relationships.


